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 24th Sunday in Ordinary Time              September 11, 2016     

Mass Intentions 

September 12 – 18, 2016 
Tuesday, September 13, 2016 – 7:00 p.m. 
Living and Deceased Members of CWL, CWL 

Wednesday, September 14, 2016 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Joseph & Catherine Spiegl - Spiegl Family 

Thursday, September 15, 2016 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Fred Boegli - Edna Boegli and Family 

Friday, September 16, 2016 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Fred Boegli – Rosemary Mussar 

Saturday, September 17, 2016 – 9:00 a.m. 

Saturday, September 18, 2016 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Larry Wismer – Pat Wilkins 
+Bill Rice – John Daly 

Sunday, September 19, 2016 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 

! Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on the 
bulletin board at the main entrance marked ‘PRAYER 
NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the prayer intentions 
inside this envelope and pray for fellow parishioners. 

Hospitals and Privacy Laws:  

! Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your family 
is admitted to hospital and you want the Parish Office to 
know, please call and tell us. Many hospitals, Catholic or 
not, have a priest assigned to visit the Catholic patients and 
bring them Communion, but the family must tell the 
admittance office of their wish for a clergy visit. 

! Euchre Results 
Next game will be on Friday, September 23, 2016 at 7:00 
p.m. in the parish hall. 

Bingo 
Late Night on Saturday, September 17, 2016 from 9:30 –
11:30 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug Street, 
Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for our parish, 
please call the office:  519-743-4525. 

Stewardship Report 

August 21, 2016 
Sunday Envelopes…………………………2,090.00 
Sunday Loose………………………………..115.45 
Building and Maintenance……………............60.00 
Resurrection Missions… ……………………157.00 

Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2016 
Monday, September 12 – Very Rev. Cornelius 
O’Mahony 
Tuesday, September 13 – Rev. Czeslaw Kolasa 
Wednesday, September 14 – Religious of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus 
Thursday, September 15 – Rev. James Petrie 
Friday, September 16 – Rev. Michael Anderson 
Saturday, September 17 – Rev. Piotr Machnacki 
Sunday, September 18 –25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

CWL Fall Regional Meeting 
The Regional Meeting is being held on Saturday, 
September 17, 2016 beginning with Mass at 9 a.m., 
10:15 will be the start of business and ending by 2 p.m.  
It will take place at the Basilica of Our Lady 
Immaculate, 28 Norfolk St., Guelph, ON.  The meeting 
is for all members of the CWL.  The purpose of this 
yearly gathering is to:  Meet, Learn, Share, Discuss and 
Pray.  If interested in going please contact Ann at 
annonn55@gmail.com 

CWL Christmas Craft and Bake Sale will be 
on November 26 and 27, 2016.  It is never too early to 
plan, create, and save for this annual event in our parish.  
We would love to have your crafts and gift ideas for the 
sale.  We will need prizes for the penny table and 
goodies for the bake table.  Gift bags would also be 
appreciated.  Let’s start now to make this the best sale 
yet.  For more information call 519-578-2019. 

St. Teresa Sunday Morning Choir 
If you enjoy singing or playing guitar, we would love to 
have you join us on the 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays of each 
month in the choir loft.  Please contact Barbara if you 
are interested at:  bmdaly@me.com 

Coffee Sunday will be next week, Sunday, 
September 18th after Mass.  Always a great gathering of 
sharing and laughs.  Hope to see you there. 

Vocations – September 11, 2016 
God is the Father with open arms.  Who will preach the 
Good News of reconciliation?  If you feel God’s call to 
the priesthood or consecrated life, visit:  
www.HamiltonVocations.com. 

Attention to All Parishioners attending the 
5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday’s 
We are in need of Ushers and Readers.  As with everything 
else in life 'many hands make light work'.  If we have 
enough people willing to serve, these ministries can be 
shared equally.  As well, new participants for the 10 a.m. 
Mass would be appreciated.  Schedules will be ready 
before the end of September. 

Annual Visit to the Carmel of St. Joseph 
St. Teresa of Avila, Kitchener and Elmira CWL visit to the 
Carmel of St. Joseph will be Tuesday, September 20, 
2016. We will gather at our respective St. Teresa Church at 
4:15 p.m. to car pool to the Monastery.  Mass will be 
celebrated at 5:00 p.m.  Concelebrants, Fr. David Lewis  
and Fr. Brendan McGrath, followed by a visit to the Sisters 
of Carmel display room for purchase of religious articles 
and preserves.  Please bring non-perishables and any 
donations. Dinner follows at Kennedy's Restaurant, St. 
Agatha around 6:00 p.m.  For more information call: 
519-744-8330. 

Jubilee for Catechists - Are you a catechist?  
If you pass on the faith in children’s sacramental prep., 
RCIA, your own family, adult faith groups, a Catholic 
school, correspondence courses, marriage prep, or other 
parish groups … then YOU are a catechist!  
Join us on Saturday, September 17th at the Notre Dame 
Convent from 2:00 – 4:30 p.m. for our retreat 
“Announcing the Mercy of God”.  Bishop Miehm is our 
keynote speaker.  For more information or to register visit: 
www.hamiltondiocese.com – Year of Mercy Events 
or by phone:  905-528-7988, ext. 2238 (Monica) 
There is no cost to attend but registration is required as 
space is limited. 

The Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph 
in Canada invite your prayers for their General Chapter 
to be held Sunday, September 11-16, 2016.  A General 
Chapter is a grace-filled event in the life of the 
Congregation and the Church.  A General Chapter reviews 
the life and ministry of the Congregation and its fidelity to 
its charism and mission; elects the Congregational 
leadership; makes decisions necessary for the continuing 
spiritual and apostolic vitality of the Congregation.  Your 
prayerful support is greatly appreciated. 

Celebrating the Feast Day of St. Anne and the 
Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary on  Sunday, 
September 25th at St. Anne’s Parish, Kitchener. All are 
welcome to come and enjoy the Marian Procession, Holy 
Eucharist, followed by lunch.  Advance tickets for the 
lunch must be purchased by Monday September 19th by 
calling the Parish Office at:  519-745-5302. 

Are You Separated or Divorced?  Let us Help 
Level 1 - (Learning to Cope), and Level 2 (Accepting the 
Situation) are self-help programs intended to help separated 
and divorced persons gain a perspective on their divorce.  
Topics are meant to offer hope and personal growth and 
include:  the process of divorce, self-image, stress, anger, 
guilt, loneliness, forgiveness, trust, singleness and children.  
Course fee:  $35 (Level 1), and $45 (Level 2).  Both Levels 
will be held Tuesday evenings for 11 weeks, starting 
September 13, 2016 from 7 p.m. – 9 p.m. at St. Francis of 
Assisi Parish (Queen & Westmount) Kitchener.  Contact the 
Family Ministry Office at 905-528-7988 ext. 2249, or St. 
Francis Parish 519-745-7301 to register. 

Find the “Keys to Loving Relationships” 
 “Keys” is a ten week video-based program meant for anyone 
(married or single) who is looking for a more meaningful 
relationship with a spouse, family member or friend.  Learn 
how to become a better ‘me’ in all your relationships!  The 
program runs Tuesday evenings from 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
starting September 13, 2016 at St. Mark’s Parish, 55 
Driftwood Ave., Kitchener.  The cost is $45.00. For more 
information, please call the Family Ministry Office at 905- 
528-7988 ext. 2249. 

The Feast of Our Lady of Sorrows 
Join us at St. Mary Our Lady of the Seven Sorrows Parish, 56 
Duke St. W., Kitchener on Thursday, September 15, 2016., 
as they celebrate their Feast Day!  Devotions begin at 3 p.m. 
with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Chaplet of 
Divine Mercy.  Confessions will be heard from 4 - 6 pm.  At 5 
p.m., Ania Krysciak will speak about "The Church:  The 
Mystical Body of Christ" followed by Benediction and the 
Seven Sorrows Rosary.  Mass will be celebrated at 7:15 p.m. 
followed by a time of fellowship and light refreshments in the 
Lower Hall.  The Mass and all devotions this day will be 
offered for persecuted Christians.  Please offer your time, 
prayers, penances and sacrifices to Our Lady of Sorrows for 
this cause.  St. Mary’s Gift Shop will be relocated to the 
Lower Hall for the day, so be sure and stop by.  Please refer to 
the poster on the bulletin boards for a complete list of details.  
Everyone is welcome! 

‘That Man is You’ program is being hosted this year by 
St. Aloysius Parish, beginning Saturday, September 17, 
2016 at 6:30 a.m. in the church hall.  This semester’s theme 
is:  “The Bible and the Virgin Mary”. It is a wonderful 
opportunity for men to get together to eat, talk, have fun, 
learn, share and grow in faith and love of God!  You do not 
need to have attended previous sessions – all are most 
welcome.  Even if you can’t commit to the entire program, 
that is fine, come when you can.  It is a sacrifice to get up 
early on a Saturday morning but remember ‘God cannot be 
outdone in generosity’.   
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